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Update and prayer requests from Tanka & Rita Subedi 

Since our last update Jolyon had a wonderful opportunity to spend time with Tanka and Rita at the November 
Increase Conference in Kuala Lumpur. He also met others from Nepal 
with whom they work – lovely and creative people, passionate about 
their faith and work. Rita is naturally quiet and humble, but was one of 
the conference planning team and contributed strongly, as did Tanka. 
Both seemed tired and heavy laden: they carry multiple leadership 
responsibilities, are very concerned for their daughter Rhema in 
Canada, and face mounting financial challenges with family education 
and medical costs. Your generous giving has allowed us to add £500 to 
our annual commitment of £2,500 and a personal Christmas gift of 
£150. Generous individual donations have added substantially to this 
too.  

Rita has recently written, hoping we all had a great Christmas and 
describing theirs:  
“We had a wonderful time. We celebrated Christmas on 24th at 
Kathmandu. We then travelled south for another Christmas celebration, to 
a place called Hetauda, reaching it after 4hrs drive. Roadbuilding was in 
progress so there were lots diversions. 25th was special as it was the 
inauguration of a new church building - Tanka was invited and I joined 
him. The government had given money to build this church and there were 
two distinguished political figures with Tanka for the inauguration.”  

Please uphold Tanka & Rita in prayer in the face of all their demands and 
pray for the Church in Hetauda to thrive.  

The Mission Partnering Team  

 

 

 


